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“Right, so if you can’t escape this, I have another one as well.”

“Damn, Senior Demon King, you’re abandoning me, you can always cultivate one anyway, right?”

“Omi, don’t think so badly of me, if you can continue to live and become stronger all the time, I
certainly hope, I’m more than happy to, wouldn’t it be safer to have two people I’ve cultivated to save
me in the future, what’s the point of abandoning me.It’s just that I can’t do anything other than
communicate with your immortal mind, what do you want me to do.The people I cultivated, 28 of them
have died before, those people, once all carried my expectations, but not everyone can grow up as I
expected.”

“Why didn’t you tell me before, why are you telling me now.”

“There’s no need to reveal everything to you from the start, in case one of you betrays me, or one of
you is found out about the secret, wouldn’t it implicate the other.”
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Omi asked, “Not afraid to implicate the other one now?”

“Alas, I don’t know if you’ll be able to escape this, but in case you die, I’d like to make sure you die in
peace.”

“Damn, I actually doubt I’ll die.”
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“Omi, you’re only at the pre-Human Immortal stage ah, and you’re only halfway through the
pre-Human Immortal stage, while the other party is two mid-Human Immortals and one late, if you
want to go over the top to kill the enemy in the Immortal World, it’s simply a delusion, unless you have
some powerful magic weapon, but you’ve just arrived in the Immortal World, where did you get the
magic weapon.”

Omi was startled, speaking of magic treasures, Omi remembered, didn’t he have a past life mirror?Omi
himself had almost forgotten about it.

It’s just that the former mirror Omi didn’t tell the devil king before, and the devil king didn’t know that
Omi had it, but if he said it now, would it make the devil king think that Omi wasn’t sincere enough,
and maybe his impression would be greatly reduced. The first website m.kanshu8.net

As Omi hesitated to say anything, the Devil King said, “Tell you what, Omi, I’ll risk helping you once.”

“How to help?”

“Alas, seeing as it’s so rare for you to ascend all the way up from the mortal realm, I’ll save you for
once.You listen to me now, don’t move on yet, and stay at the inn for a few days.Since the people who
are following you plan to strike when you leave the border, you can use this to delay for a few more
days.”
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“And then what?”

“Then I informed a man to come and rescue you.”

“It was another one of your trained men?”

“Yes, she’s actually not far from you, she’s in Upper Yama, I had her come over at full speed to rescue
you.”

“Are you sure that the person you’re cultivating can save me?What strength he has.”

“Oh, I’ve been cultivating her for a bit of time, and she’s already at the Mortal Immortal level.”

“Good, thank you Senior Demon King.”

“No need to thank you, I can only take a risk once, you really need to be careful in the future, right,
didn’t I tell you before that it’s okay to leave the Yunluo Immortal Kingdom Imperial Capital less
often?Where are you running to?”

“Senior Demon King, to tell you the truth, I want to travel to the Upper Fey Yan Continent to assess
that what, a first-grade Immortal Pill Master.”Omi said with a smug face.

“What did you say?First-grade Immortal Pill Master?Don’t tell me that the last time I sent you a most
ordinary beginner’s dictionary of Immortal Pills, you just figured something out straight away.”

“Yes, I can already refine a first-grade Immortal Pill.”After saying that, Omi took out an Immortal Pill
and said, “Have you sensed it yet?This is the Immortal Pill that I refined.”

“Sense it, it’s not bad, although the quality is not high, it’s only at the second level, but without a
master, it’s already extraordinary that a study can reach this level.”
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sp; “Thank you, I was planning to go to Upper Yarn Continent to take the exam, but unfortunately, I
didn’t expect to be followed.That Yun Zi, she’s finished this time, I want her to die a painful
death.Circle first and kill later.”

“Oh, don’t be happy yet, the person I notified may not be able to make it here, alright, I won’t talk to
you yet, I’ll notify her to go.”

“Good.”

The Devil King’s immortal thoughts disappeared.

At this moment, in a very noble place in the Upper Fell Hell Continent, in a certain room, a woman was
suddenly startled, then she said, “Senior.”

“Star Luo, you quickly go to a place at this moment to save a person.”

“Ah, it’s the middle of the night.”

“It’s only even more secretive in the middle of the night, don’t let anyone know about this matter.”

“Fine, save who?Is it a relative of yours?”



“It’s a long story, you side walk.”

“Okay, then trouble Senior to help me see if anyone has found my whereabouts.”

“Mm.”

The woman immediately got up, then cast a spell and disappeared from the spot, appearing in a
deserted countryside in the next second.

“Senior, no one should have noticed my whereabouts.”

“Don’t worry, my immortal thoughts have been on you, no one has noticed.”

“Where is the place you want me to go?”

“The Yunluo Immortal Kingdom, on the border connected to the No Shang True Kingdom, a small town,
I’ll tell you the details of the location when we’re almost there.”

“Well, the person you want me to save, who is he?”

“Actually, he’s someone I’ve trained.”

“Ah, there’s someone else besides me, huh?”The woman was just as surprised as Don.

“No, he’s not like you, he’s an accident.”The Devil King slowly spoke out about Omi’s history.

The woman was a bit shocked, “He actually ascended all the way up from the mortal world with thorns,
it seems that it was not easy for him to come to the immortal world.”

“Yes, and he’s very smart, I passed on an Immortal Pill Introductory Book to him before, and he was
able to refine a first-grade Immortal Pill after a few years of thinking about it himself.He’s exactly
heading to the Upper Fey Yan Continent this time to assess a first-grade Immortal Pill Master.”

“Ah, so powerful.”That woman was shocked, no master, this was not the only one in the Immortal
World, but his talent was really the explosive kind.

“Oh, he’s really smart, but, there are drawbacks, he has a strong personality, easily makes enemies,
and, rather lustful.”

“Ah, how come a person so smart can be horny.”The woman felt a look of regret, she hated lusting.

“Oh, lust, it’s human nature.And, he’s lustful mainly because he was influenced by his previous life,
he’s not as lustful in this life as he was in his previous life.”

“He still has a past life.”

“Yes, his previous life was exactly from the Yunluo Immortal Kingdom, however, he wasn’t a genius in
his previous life, very mediocre.By the way, in his previous life, he was cut to death and stomped to
death on the street.”

“Ah.”The woman was startled and said, “It can’t be, the number one pervert of the Yunluo Immortal
Kingdom that he stomped to death over fifty years ago, right?”

“Starro, you know about this?”



“Oh, I don’t know if it’s the same person, but a man I knew in the Upper Fellows Island, more than fifty
years ago, he cut the lifeblood of a number one pervert in the Yunluo Immortal Kingdom, and then
stomped him to death on the street.It shouldn’t be the same person, it’s too coincidental.”
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